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Notification 

 
FINAL ALLOTMENT TO PROFESSIONAL DEGREE COURSES 2010 PUBLISHED 

 
The Final Allotment for admission to various Professional Degree Courses, Kerala 

2010 is published. The allotment is based on the options retained by candidates from 
10 am on 11.10.2010 to 5 pm on 15.10.2010, during when provision for deletion/         
re-arrangement of options/filing options to New Colleges/Courses was allowed   
through the website. Allotment details will be available on the website 
www.cee.kerala.gov.in from 17.10.2010 onwards. 

 

The details of allotment is available on the home page of the candidates. 
Candidates who get allotment in the final allotment should remit fee/ balance fee at 
designated branches of State Bank of Travancore (SBT) on 18th, 19th or 20th of October 
2010 and report for admission in the respective Colleges on 18th, 19th or 20th of 
October 2010. 

 

During this final phase of allotment, even though options were invited to New 
Colleges such as Al-Azhar College of Engineering & Technology, Idukki, Gurudeva 
Institute of Science & Technology, Kottayam, Sree Narayana Guru Institute of Science 
& Technology, Ernakulam, Malabar Institute of Technology, Kannur, Christ Knowledge 
City, Ernakulam and for New Course in Mechanical Engineering at KMEA Engineering 
College, Aluva and Thejus Engineering College, Thrissur, allotment was not done for 
want of formal affiliation orders from the Universities concerned to which these 
colleges/courses are affiliated. 

 

Even though options were invited to BAMS Course in KMCT Ayurveda College, 
Kozhikode and Vishnu Ayurveda College, Palakkad allotment was not done, as 
necessary permission from Department of AYUSH, Government of India was not granted 
to these institutions. 

 

The allotment/admission to BAMS Course in Sree Narayana Institute of Ayurvedic 
Studies & Research, Kollam will be subject to final Orders of Hon'ble High Court in 
W.P.(C)No.31151/2010 (T). 

 

The doubts regarding the allotment procedures can be cleared by contacting the 
following Phone numbers : 0471-2115311, 2115312, 2115313, 2115314.                                          

                                                                                                               
Thiruvananthapuram                                  Commissioner for Entrance Examinations                     
17.10.2010 


